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April 2018 
• Committee Meeting:  

o No meeting held in April. 
 

• 2017-2018 Fundraising Summary (submitted by Steve Creps)* 

o Fundraising Progress (cabarets, farm show, Amazon Smile, Equality Card) 

▪ 2016-2017 

• $7,572.93 (Actual) 

▪ 2017-2018 

• $7.406.96 (Actual YTD) 

• $7,150 (Budget) 

• 104% of Budget 

• 98% of prior year 

 

• Annual Campaign (Submitted by Doug Wentz) 

o Solicitation of LGBT friendly businesses needs to begin for the upcoming annual campaign. 

 

• Grants Campaign (Submitted by Ted Neal) 

o TE Connectivity Grant request for $1700 towards the cost of a keyboard and risers was completed and 
submitted. 

 

• Farm Show (Submitted by Kyle Junk on behalf of Bob Nease) 

o Savor contacted us about working the following events. 
▪ PA Flavor Show – April 21st  (12-5 p.m.) 

• 4 volunteers needed to check ID’s 

• Chorus will receive $400 for services. 

• Special Events 

o Sunday Pride Brunch (Jul 29th) 

▪ Possible venues (in order of preference) are: 

• Stallions: Kyle has reached out to the General Manager but have yet to have a meeting. 

• Maennerchor: No contact yet. 

• Market Square Presbyterian: No contact yet.  

▪ Once location has been secured, we will work out further details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, Fundraising Chairperson 


